January 18, 2018 Trip

Weather is looking great for tomorrows trip. With a high of 33F and a low of 19F, be sure to

dress warm. Snow conditions could not be better for indiana, and will make for a great day out on the

slopes.

As always:

Be sure to bring all ski equipment/snow gear to with you or have someone bring it to you after
school tomorrow. This includes your ski pass! Your stuff can either be kept in your car (if you
are a student driver) or placed in the corner of a teacher’s classroom.

We will meet as a group in the high school lobby at 2:50 pm, with the bus departing from the
school at 3:00 pm.

The weather is forecasted to be cold but sunny so remember to bring your cold weather gear.
Make sure to pack a hat and gloves and wear long socks to avoid discomfort in the ski or
snowboard boots.

Once we arrive and find a table to leave all our extra gear on, you will be allowed to go have
your lift ticket printed and head down to the rental shop.

From there you will have the option of heading straight to the slopes or taking the first timers
lesson that we would highly recommend. This lesson is less than an hour long and will help give
you the basics you need to have a great time skiing or snowboarding.

Perfect North does allow outside food and drink in the lodge; however, there are many food
options available in the lodge itself. A normal meal will range from $8 to $10.

At the end of the night, we will meet back at the established table at 9:15 pm. From there we
will load the bus and travel home.

When we are 20 min away from the school, a remind will be sent out notifying parents and
students and allowing non-driving students to arrange for their pickup.

We will arrive back at WHS around 10:30 pm, where everyone will be released to their cars or
parent by a chaperone who will be present until every member is on their way.

Though it was unfortunate to have to move our first trip, it has been rescheduled for February 1*. Again,
if you can not attend this trip for any reason please respond to this message so that our club rosters will
be accurate.



